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Resort Distributes CasaBrewsake Proceeds

CasaVino Coming Sept. 18

The proceeds of the 9t annual CasaBrewsake event, which was held on June 5 at the CasaBlanca
Resort, were given to four local charities.

The Salvation Army Food Bank, Heide’s Cottage, Virgin Valley High School and Charles A. Hughes
Middle School Reading Program were the beneficiaries of this year’s donation.

The money raised from this event totaled $12,441.

Donations raised over the years from CasaBrewsake, in conjunction with the annual CasaVino, total

over $240,000.

According to Black Gaming, the CasaBlanca Resort, along with Southern Wine and Spirits, will
continue to sponsor and host these annual events to benefit the local charities.

The 2010 donation total will increase with the upcoming 12 annual CasaVino, set to be held on
September 18 at the CasaBlanca Resort.
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